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Committee ___Cultural Enrichment & Field Trips 
 
 
 
Items Requiring a Vote: 
N/A 
 
 
Items Requiring Discussion: 
N/A 
 
Items for Information Only: 

• Committee booked BaliDali Production to perform Osebo’s Drum at the May general 
PTO meeting, unfortunately attendance was very low 

• PTO has agreed to assist the HS Environmental Science Club with $1400 toward their 
field trip to Cornell 

• English/Spanish versions of event evaluation form have been finalized & will be 
distributed to principals for use 

• Woodside has already implemented use of evaluation form and feedback received after 
the Pond Study & Bubblemania is that both teachers and parents would like to see more 
programs offered that focus on nature, as well as science- it was also suggested that we 
increase the number of field trips offered in a year 

• Paramount Hudson Valley has yet to develop its school-based programs for next year, but 
committee will remain in contact to ensure that the theater is incorporated into our 
planning  

• Committee members are meeting today (June 13th) with building principals to begin 
planning enrichment & field trip opportunities for 2016 – 2017 
 

 
 
 
 
Submitted by: __Marisa O’Leary, Chair 
 
 
 
 


